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This free workshop is designed to enhance and reinforce the participant's 
knowledge, skills, and abilities in relation to the threat of improvised explosive 
device (IED) prevention measures and planning protocols. This workshop reviews 
the current development of strategies requiring collaboration of numerous agencies 
across multiple localities, disciplines and level of government. The workshop 
outlines specific bombing prevention actions that reduce vulnerability and mitigate 
the risk of terrorist IED attacks utilizing explosives. 
 

Name: 
Title: 
Agency: 
Telephone Number: 
E-mail Contact: 
 
For non-government vehicles, parking is $3.00. Best lot to park in is H15 
 
Click the Email button or fax registration to 253-512-7206. 
 
Questions about the course?  Email: s.christensen@emd.wa.gov 

mailto:s.christensen@emd.wa.gov

